
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

MS SARAH NORRIS 
THE PLANNING INSPECTORATE 
NATIONAL INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING 
TEMPLE QUAY HOUSE 
2 THE SQUARE 
BRISTOL 
BS1 6PN, 
 
 

Application   CS/22/94274 
Please ask for Liz Harrison 
Direct dial  
Working hours  
Email  

Friday 25 November 2022   

 

Dear Ms Norris 
 

Application No:  CS/22/94274 
Description:  Planning Inspectorate: Adequacy of Consultation Representation 

for M3 Junction 9 improvements. 
Site:   M3 Junction 9 Improvements, Winchester, SO23 7RS 
 
Thank you for consulting Eastleigh Borough Council on the above development which 
was received on Thursday 24 November 2022.  
 
The application has been placed on the Public Register and the relevant application 
number and details of the Specialist dealing with this application are shown at the top 
of this letter. 
 
We will send you our comments by Wednesday 7 December 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Andy Grandfield  

Executive Head for Planning and Economy 
 
 

 




